
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – AGENDA REPORT 
 
DATE:   May 5, 2014 
 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair - Director 
 
ITEM:   Old Business Item 2 
 
SUBJECT: Life and Sustaining Member Pins 
 
 
In 2009, the Board approved a restructuring of the membership levels that includes small perks 
for the Life and Sustaining members in the form of custom pins.  These pins are shown below. 
 

 
 
Due to financial considerations, the production of these pins was never carried out and thus 
they were never issued, although they are still listed as a membership perk.  I have been asked 
to revisit this issue with the Board and seek financial approval for their production. 
 
Based on quotes from Sundance Pins and the count of memberships that qualify, it is estimated 
that total cost for the pins will be about $700.  This will cover 300 Life Member pins (we currently 
have 199 Life Members, so this gives us 101 for future) and 50 Sustaining Member pins (we 
currently have 16 Sustaining Members, giving us 34 for future). 
 
Once received, I will handle sending them out to the appropriate members with the rest going to 
Susan Scarlett to be included in any new qualifying memberships. 
 
 
REQUESTED ACTION:  Approve Director Vicknair to proceed with an approved maximum 
expenditure of $850 from line item 67184 - Membership Expense to cover pin production and 
mailing. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


